FAIRFIELD UNIVERSITY FAIRFIELD, CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

February II, 1967

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

I've just composed and typed out a letter in support of Wilbur Troutman's application to the Bryn Mawr Graduate School. If you are at present on that committee that determines which candidates are to be given fellowships, scholarships, and so on, you will in due time see the letter. But in any event you know that I think extremely well of him--of his seriousness and his very real philosophical ability -- and of course I hope that the College can offer him some some of award to enable him to come there. He's applying to a couple of other places as well, but he knows that Bryn Mawr offers the kind of work that he would find especially to his taste; and if he should be able to come there he would hope, I think, to do a considerable portion of his work if not most of it under your direction. I don't know whether or not he will be writing to you to tell you that, largely because of the conversation you and he had last June, he is making an application to Bryn Mawr. He may well not do this; I suspect he would fear that his doing so would appear to be asking for your aid in too direct a way. But I know he was and is grateful to you for the conversation.

I expect to begin trying to gather more specific information soon about grants for which I might apply next fall (I shall hope to get something for 1968-1969, the fall after this coming one). If you see a notice on some bulletin board down there about a grant that I might not know about, please send me word of it.

It still is my intention to pay a visit to Bryn Mawr towards the end of March-during your and my spring holidays. Of course I look forward to seeing you and your wife then.

Sincerely,

Juli -

25.2.67